
 
 

As of Dec. 2024 

TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH 

FORT WILLIAMS PARK 

SITE RENTAL REGULATIONS 

 

 Please have your Permit with you.  

 All items must be walked onto public areas. 

 All guests must exit the park before closing time (sunset) each day— no exceptions. 

 Fort Williams Park is carry in carry out- there are no trash receptacles.  All trash must be 
removed by the renter/user. 

 Smoking is prohibited in Fort Williams Park and on the Portland Head Light Parcel- this 
includes vaping. 

 Fort Williams Park is subject to the public drinking laws of the State of Maine and the 

Town of Cape Elizabeth.  No alcoholic beverages may be consumed in conjunction with 

any approved rental permit. 

 Decorations and signs may be used but it is your responsibility to remove them.  No 
nails staples or tacks in any table, wood or tree structure.  Directional signs must be free 
standing or they will be removed by park staff. 

 Tents and canopies are not allowed anywhere inside the park, except at the Picnic 
Shelter and Ship Cove Platform if given prior permission by the Visitor Services 
Supervisor (Dominic.Walker@capeelizabeth.org). 

 Any picnic tables moved must be placed back in their original locations before leaving. 

 All commercial passenger vehicles must use the bus lane in the Central Parking lot, for 

an additional fee- https://www.capecommunityservices.org/commercial-vehicle-

permits/ 

 Guest parking fees are not included with this permit.  Vehicles must park in designated 

areas only. 

 Any violation of these regulations may result in forfeiture of the security deposit. 
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